
What we are covering this term: 
 

English: Newspaper reports, diary entries, traditional tales, 

explanation texts, non-chronological reports and poetry.  

 
Maths: Place value, addition and subtraction, multiplication  

and division, length and fractions. 
 

Science: Plants, pollination, seed dispersal, rocks and 

soils, light and forces.  
 

Creative Curriculum – Is Everybody a Superhero?  
We will be investigating the features of superheroes and 
reading texts based around the topic. We will search for  
real-life superheroes and discuss why they are special. The 
children will be encouraged to think of their own superhero  
and complete explanations about their creation.  
 

Creative Curriculum – Who’s Creeping Around the 
Woods?  
In the second half of the term, we will investigate Traditional 
Tales in detail. We will link learning about animals, habitats 
and diets to our work. The children will also create their own  
shelters for characters from Traditional Tales.  
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Term Dates :  4.9.17 – 22.12.17  
          
Half-term:    23.10.17 – 27.10.17 
 
Staff training day:    13.10.17 
 
Weclome Meeting:  19.9.17 
 
Parents’ Evenings  7th and 8th November 
 
Trip:     TBC for Term 1B 
 
 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not 
hesitate to talk to us or make an appointment at the office.     
 
Thank you.  



 

Welcome to Year 3 
 
The members of our teaching team are: 
       
Phase Leader:          Ms West  
      
Class teachers:     Mrs Duncan 

    Mr Hields 
 
Support staff:   Mrs Cliffe      
    Mrs Hussain 
     

 

 

          

      

 

Organisation 
 

 Doors open at 8:45am and close at 8:55am. 

 Late arrivals must report to the office. 

 Lunch time is from 12:15pm until 1:15pm (home 
dinners return at 1:10pm). 

 Home time is at 3:15pm when children are collected 
from the classroom. 

 
P.E. is on a Thursday. 
 
Children need to wear their red school PE t-shirt, shorts 
or leggings and trainers from home. Tracksuits can be 
worn in colder weather. 
 
New  P.E. t-shirts can be bought from the office for £4. 
 
Children should not wear jewellery. 
 
This term, Mrs Duncan’s class will be swimming each Friday 
morning. Mr Hields’ class will swim next term. 

 

 

Classroom Rules 
 

 Keep hands, feet and objects to yourself. 

 Respect everyone and everything. 

 Listen to the speaker without interrupting. 

 Do not stop others from working. 

 Always follow instructions from members of staff. 

 

 

Homework 
 
Your child will be given homework every week.  
It is important for their learning that it is completed and 
returned every week.  
 
English and Maths: Homework will be given out on a Friday. 
Please return it by Wednesday. 
 
Spellings: New spellings and tests are on a Friday. 
 
Reading: Children will be given their own reading day, 
please check the class reading timetable for more 
information. 

 

Clubs 
 
Club letters will be sent out separately. Information is also 
available in the school entrance hall and on the school 
website.  

 

 


